



Mr Mark Warner Committee Clerk Parliament House Perth WA 6000

Dear Mr Warner

Thank you for your letter dated 26 June 2015 regarding Transcript of Evidence- 2015/16 Budget Estimates Hearings.

Please find enclosed a copy of the transcript with pages signed as requested.

I wish to correct incorrect factual information captured on Page 34 in relation to the Hon. Alanna Clohesy's request for a 'breakdown of the estimated FTE by position and level of the Midland Public Hospital' (Supplementary Information No A29).

I wish to advise that the St John of God Health Care advises that the FTE of the St John of God Midland Public and Private Hospitals will be 1,032 FTE when fully operational. It is not possible to respond specifically for the public hospital alone due to the integration of both hospitals. Further, it is not possible to provide a breakdown of the FTE which is commercial in confidence.

Yours sincerely

Dr Shane Kelly

CHIEF EXECUTIVE

NORTH METROPOLITAN HEALTH SERVICE

1 July 2015